Alexander, Jacquelxne

From: Missy Zeitsoff <missyzeitsoff@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2016 6:55 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Laura's Law

Dear Supervisors, All,

I believe the time has come to approve Laura's Law.

Many untreated people suffer from mental and emotional illness in our County.
Families and friends suffer also, and are often the first to seek care for their loved ones.
Our SBCO can finally act to assist all those involved with this multi-person tragedy.
Please PLEASE proceed with Laura's Law today.

Missy McSweeney-Zeitsoff



